
U.S. HEMP ROUNDTABLE

»  Helped secure federal legalization through the 2018 Farm Bill

»  Led successful lobbying campaigns in more than two dozen states 
 to provide explicit legal protection for hemp and hemp products

»  Working closely with Congress to develop a legal regulatory path for  
 hemp-derived CBD

»  Secured federal legislation to provide flexibility for hemp farmers   
 under USDA regulations

»  Advocated for successfully passed Emergency Relief for Farmers   
 of Color Act

»  Legalize hemp & CBD products in all 50 states

»  Finalize FDA’s pathway for the retail sale of CBD through 
 passage of HR 841 

»  Help ensure access for hemp farmers and CBD companies to 
 banking and merchant services

»  Work with USDA to protect in-process hemp extract that       
 temporarily exceeds .3% THC

»  Further our mission to promote justice and equity in the hemp     
 industry

MEMBERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

OUR ACCOMPLISHMENTS FOR HEMP:

THE WORK AHEAD OF US:

Board of Directors

Advocacy Partner

$30,000 annual contribution – provides the
governance of the organization. Conducts 
business in biweekly calls and receives all 
of the benefits of our standard membership. 
Serve on key committees and cast a vote on 
every policy that propels the US hemp and 
CBD iCBD industry.

$10,000 annual contribution – voice in the
development of all major policies. Biweekly
update calls, participate in quarterly
in-person meetings and networking at
dynamic locations across the country.
Access to perks such as 50 State Hemp and 
CBD LCBD Law Survey.

The U.S. Hemp Roundtable offers a separate 
Advocacy Partner level for non-profits that 
qualify. To ensure fairness to all members, 
the U.S. Hemp Roundtable does not accept 
discounted goods and services from for-
profit vendors in exchange for discounted 
mmembership in the organization.

Members



THE  CORONOS GROUP
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NUSACHI

PANXCHANGE, INC.

PET RELEAF

PRESENCE MARKETING

QUEEN CITY HEMP

THE REALM OF CARING THE REALM OF CARING 
FOUNDATION*

RECESS

TURNING POINT 
BRANDS

USA CBD EXPO

U.S. HEMP AUTHORITY*

U.S. HEMP BUILDING U.S. HEMP BUILDING 
ASSOCIATION*

VILLAGE FARMS

VIRGINIA HEMP 
COALITION*

VYBES

WHOLISTIC RESEARCH WHOLISTIC RESEARCH 
& EDUCATION 
FOUNDATION*
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ZILIS
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